
 

 

Society for Liturgical Study  
Symposium and General Meeting (by Zoom) 

Saturday 17 September 2022 
 

The Committee for the Society for Liturgical Study warmly invite you to a Zoom Symposium on 
Saturday, 17 September 2022. A draft timetable is outlined below. 
 
Keynote and Paper Proposals 
We are delighted to announce the Very Revd Mark Morozowich, Dean and Associate 
Professor of Liturgical Studies/Sacramental Theology at the Catholic University of America, as 
the keynote speaker for our conference. 
 

The symposium will also include a Recent Research Panel; please send proposals for this 
panel to papers@studyliturgy.org.uk by 1 August 2022. Proposals should include an abstract 
of approx. 150 words, together with your name, title and institution. Papers will be 20mins 
followed by 10min discussion.  
 

We would be particularly interested to receive submissions on the theme of Liturgy in a Time 
of War, but papers on any topic reflecting recent research will be considered. 
 
Registration 
To receive the necessary Zoom link (including the Society’s General Meeting), please register 
for the symposium here: https://forms.gle/mdJjQgNnKJnmowqZ9 
 

Registration closes on Monday, 12 September 2022.  
 
Draft Timetable 
10am  Recent Research Panel  
 

12.15pm  Midday Prayer followed by lunch (Zoom link open for  social time) 
 

1.15pm    General Meeting, including election of committee members 
 

2.30pm    Keynote address: Very Revd Mark Morozowich 
 

4pm    Closing remarks 
 
General Meeting and Committee Elections 
We will be holding the Society’s bi-annual General Meeting during the symposium. Please 
make sure to register for the symposium using the link above (even if you are not planning to 
attend the paper sessions) in order to receive the relevant link for the General Meeting. 
 

Committee posts are generally limited to four years, and we are currently looking for a new 
Chair, Co-Secretary, Treasurer (to allow overlap with our current treasurer before her 
retirement) and two members without portfolio.  
 

Please do consider volunteering for the Committee: there is only one meeting per year and it is 
a great experience, particularly for early-career researchers.  For further information about this 
role, please contact secretary@studyliturgy.org.uk 
An Agenda and Minutes of the last general meeting will be circulated in advance. 
 
Note 
As a result of COVID and the two-day online symposium held in 2021, we have fallen out of 
step with our usual pattern of alternating with Societas Liturgica conferences. We are currently 
exploring possible options for a gathering in 2023 and hope to be back with a full in-person 
conference in 2024. 
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